
Greetings, I understand from a radio advertisement 
recalli ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
At 11/30/2001 12:58 PM we wrote 
Dear Mr. Tabor, 

11/30/2001 

Thank you for your inquiry. You can have you 
from a bolt lock safety to a non bolt lock sa 
Remington Authorized Repair center. You 
specific costs and shipping the firearm 
have included their contact information 

Billings Gunsmiths 
1841 Grand Avenue 
Billings, MT 59102 
Phone: 406-256-8390 

capital sports & we.stern wear 
1092 Helena Ave. 
Helena, MT 59601 
Phone: 406-443-2978 
Fax: 406-442-8136 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

we 

was recalling, or 
bolt openin~ with 

't find any info on 
ons accomplished. 
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